
NOTICE REGARDING UNITED STATES 
GOVERNMENT DEADLINES DURING 

LAPSE OF APPROPRIATIONS 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District 
of Pennsylvania remains open and operational during the 
lapse of federal appropriations. 

On October 2, 2025, the Court entered an Order regarding 
certain United States Government deadlines during the lapse 
of appropriations. A copy of the Order may be found here.  

Parties are directed to review the full Order for details 
regarding the scope and effect of these deadline adjustments. 

Gregory L. Taddonio 
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 

October 2, 2025 

PU BLI C A N N OU N C EM EN T 
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 

https://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/staorders/mp25-212.pdf
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